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Thank you so much for praying for us as we continue to transition into our new ministry here
in Lafayette, Indiana as well as report in person to some of our supporting churches. Sam
traveled to both Mexico and Chile to teach on discipleship and biblical counseling.

Sam's dad, Sam Sr., a former missionary for 60 years, is now living with us. Sam Sr. needs
care 24/7. His main struggle is his memory. Sadly, he doesn't remember any details of his years
of ministry, but his heart is still burdened for the lost around him even though he struggles to
communicate. What a great desire to have!

We have enjoyed getting to know one another in the Spanish Bible Study group at Faith
Church. We have two small groups that meet in our home each week to encourage one another
in our walk with the Lord and grow in our understanding of the Scriptures. Last month we had a
great turn out of 50 that attended a cookout at Columbian Park.

Last month our youngest, Nicole, graduated With Distinction from Purdue University. She
has a job as a software engineer and will be working here in Lafayette. We are thankful to have
her close for a while longer!

In May we enjoyed getting together with our children and grandchildren. It was the first
reunion in four years! We are so grateful that our children are all living for the Lord and are
raising our grandchildren to love Jesus!
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When we lived in Mexico City we just walked outside our front door and there was Spanish
all around us. Here in Lafayette, we must walk a little further but we are amazed how God has
brought so many Hispanic people here to Indiana.

Prayer Requests:
1. Please Pray as we plan and work towards an all-Spanish church service.
2. Pray for a Spanish Speaking Congregation to rise up for the glory of God.
3. Pray for wisdom while caring for Sam Sr.

Serving with you,
Sam and Jamie Hornbrook



